
 
The City of Belleville 

Wet Weather and Wastewater Servicing Master Plan 
 

The City of Belleville has initiated a Master Planning process in accordance with 
Approach 1 of the Municipal Engineers Association (MEA) Class Environmental 
Assessment (Class EA) to develop a wet weather and wastewater servicing master plan.  

 

 

The Master Plan study is evaluating various alternatives to 
improve the performance and reliability of the wastewater 
collection and treatment systems in both the short and 
long term. The wastewater system is being reviewed as a 
whole, such that a strategic plan of actions can be 
implemented over a logical time period and in a prioritized 
fashion.  

 

 

Public consultation is a key component to this study.  The 
proposed consultation plan provides for a single Public 
Open House to review a number of servicing alternatives 
that are being considered.  This Public Information Centre 
will identify existing system constraints and potential 
alternative solutions. The preferred servicing solution 
currently being considered involves a series of capacity 
and condition upgrades in the wastewater collection 
system and the Belleville Wastwater Treatment Plant.  

The Open House is scheduled as follows: 
 

Date:   Thursday, July 25, 2019 
Time:   Open House from 6:00 – 8:00 p.m. 
Location:  The Banquet Centre -  Central Rm. 
              1 Alhambra Square, Belleville, ON K8N 5V7  

If you have any questions regarding the study please contact one of the people listed below.  We welcome 
your feedback. 

 
Brian Hein, P.Eng. 
Project Manager 
J.L. Richards & Associates Limited  
864 Lady Ellen Place 
Ottawa, ON K1Z 5M2 
bhein@jlrichards.ca 
Phone: 613-728-3571 

 
Stan Czycyzro 
Senior Project Manager 
City of Belleville 
169 Front Street 
Belleville ON  K8N 2Y8 
sczyczyro@belleville.ca  
Phone: 613-968-6481 

 

This study is being conducted according to the requirements of Approach 1 of a Master Plan under the 
Ontario Municipal Class Environmental Assessment process (October 2000, as amended in 2007, 2011 
and 2015).

This Notice issued on July 10, 2019 

How Will This Affect Me? 

Notice of Public Open House 

We Want To Hear From You! 


